
1. ST GEORGE’S HOSPITAL – HEATON STREET

A report from the Environmental Services Manager provided comment on the recommendations made
by the Heaton Street Residents’ Committee regarding the proposed demolition of a dwelling at
146 Heaton Street, adjacent to St George’s Hospital entrance way.

The Committee decided:

1. To receive the information.

2. To convey the Senior Traffic Planner’s report on Heaton Street to the Road Safety for Schools
Committee and the Schools’ Advocate.

Please Note
Please refer to the Council's minutes for the decision


